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MEMO
 

DATE: February 1, 2022 

FROM: Tony Manfre, Superintendent of Pollution Control 

TO: Water Pollution Control Authority 

SUBJECT: CCTV Equipment Sale 

CC: P. Perry, Director of Finance 

# OF PAGES: 1 

 
As part of the Fiscal Year 2021/2022 budget the WPCA approved the purchase of a new 
Closed-Circuit Television (CCTV) sewer pipe inspection system to replace our aging 
equipment.  The old equipment has been removed from the inspection van and replaced 
with the new system.  The sales representative offered a $5,000 trade-in value.   Knowing 
this equipment was worth more, I contacted several municipalities that may be interested 
in purchasing the system from us and found that Suffield has been looking for a CCTV 
unit for emergency inspections.   
 
We have negotiated a sale price of $7,000 that will benefit both municipalities.  Suffield 
will procure CCTV equipment at a discounted rate and South Windsor will sell the 
equipment $2,000 above trade-in value. 
 
It is my recommendation that the WPCA approve the sale of our used CCTV equipment 
to Suffield WPCA for $7,000. 
 

 

Picture of CCTV cable real. 
 


